
•  This year, more than 38,000 people in Europe have already studied God’s Word through Bible League’s Project 
Philip Bible studies and Church Planter Training. Praise God for this incredible work!

•  Two-thirds of the people reached in Albania and Armenia are children and youth. Parents and other family members 
often hear the Gospel when their children join Project Philip Bible studies.

•  Over half of Albania’s population is Muslim. And even though the nation of Armenia was the first one to adopt 
Christianity, many there still don’t have a personal relationship with Christ. People throughout this region desperately 
need the Good News.

Week 1: Intercede for peace in Artsakh (Nagorno-
Karabakh) and Armenia. Although border regions are 
especially dangerous, home groups and Bible studies 
continue meeting. Bible League-trained Bible study 
leaders and church planters are serving faithfully, 
despite the danger. Ask God to provide strength  
and protection to all those who live and serve there. 
Pray for a peaceful resolution to the conflict. Ask  

God to comfort families whose loved ones are away 
from home.

Pray for a local ministry that works with children in 
northern Albania. Recently, they started Project Philip 
Bible studies with about 100 teenagers and children. 
Pray that these young people grow in understanding 
God’s Word, and that the families learn about Jesus 
through them.
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Please turn over…

God made us free from the power of darkness. 
And he brought us into the kingdom of his 
dear Son.  COLOSSIANS 1:13 ERV
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Week 2: Pray for the third module of Church Planter 
Training taking place in Kotayk Province, Armenia. Ask 
the Lord to bless the trainees and facilitators and use 
them for His glory. Pray for the safety of five trainees 
from the Artsakh region.

Praise the Lord for a local church in Tirana, Albania, 
that is using Bible League’s Project Philip Bible studies 
for a summer camp for children and youth. Pray that as 
the participants study God’s Word, they discover Jesus 
Christ as their Savior.

Week 3: Pray for the evangelism concerts that 
recently took place in 10 Albanian cities. Hundreds 
of people heard the Gospel. So far, 265 of them have 
shown interest in learning more about Jesus. Pray that 
local churches follow up with these individuals using 
Bible League’s Project Philip Bible study materials. Let 
us pray that God would open people’s hearts to the 
Good News.

Thank God for opportunities to share His precious 
Word with people in countries such as Bulgaria, 
Lithuania, North Macedonia, and Serbia. Pray that God 
opens doors to introduce Bible League’s Project Philip 
Bible studies to these countries in the future.

Week 4: Praise God for a shipment of 10,000 Bibles 
received earlier this year in Croatia. Many of the 
Croatian easy-to-read Bibles have already found  
their way into churches and people’s hands. Pray that 
these Bibles help local churches to share the Good 
News in Croatia.

Pray for the war in Ukraine to end, as the situation 
continues to affect the surrounding countries, particularly 
Albania. Since Albania already suffers economically, 
the war has made life for believers and churches there 
increasingly difficult. Pray for renewed hope for those 
living in Albania, and that God would draw people 
to faith in Jesus. Ask Him to bless the efforts of local 
churches as they conduct outreach campaigns.
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